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13th December 2022  

 

PQ 58914/22*To ask the Minister for Health if he will confirm whether any capital 

funding or supports have been contributed to the construction or maintenance of 

the primary care centre on the Navan Road; and if he can confirm any ongoing 

supports currently available to the centre. -Joan Collins 

 

Dear Deputy Collins,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 

for response. 

 

The primary care centre on the Navan Road was delivered via the HSE operational lease 

mechanism, and became operational in 2015.  Under this lease accommodation is 

provided for two HSE Primary Care Teams and one GP practice, operating on 

integrated basis.  

 

The HSE has entered into a service level agreement with the landlord, to provide 

ongoing maintenance service for the premises for the full duration of the lease.  

 

In addition to the lease costs and the ongoing maintenance service charges, capital 

funding of €286,300 was invested in the equipping of the building to enable opening.   

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
____________________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  
Capital & Estates 


